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FEEDER 14900 ELECTRICAL CONSTRUCTION I PROJECT 

INFORMATION 
 

 

Dear Ward 4 Resident, 

 

On behalf of Pepco and the District Department of Transportation, we are pleased to share that the DC PLUG 

initiative is near completion in your community. This notification is to advise you of work that we plan to 

execute in furtherance of this project. This work is scheduled for Sunday, November 21, 2022. Should this work 

take longer than expected, we will also work on Monday, November 22nd. This work will be executed between 

the hours of 9:30 p.m. and 6:00 a.m., considerate of weather conditions.   

 

DC PLUG Contractors will perform electrical work between Beech St. NW and Oregon Knolls Drive NW.  

 

Please know that this work will not impact parking and will not affect your service.  

 

Location of Road Closure: Between 6600 and 6799 Oregon Ave. NW Washington DC (South 

of Beech St. NW and North of Oregon Knolls Drive NW) 

 

Date of Construction:  Sunday, November 21, 2022, between the hours of 9:30 p.m. and 6:00 

a.m.; and Monday, November 22, 2022, between the hours of 9:30 p.m. and 6:00 a.m. (if 

required). 

 

Scope of work:  Crews will be executing cable work in support of this initiative.  

 

We thank you again for your continued patience and cooperation throughout the duration of this 

initiative. Your support of the DC PLUG Initiative is valued. 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT: 

William G Atcherson, Project Manager: (202) 262-5502  

Project website at www.dcpluginfo.com 
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